
 

Week 21st 25th September 2020  

                                                         

Dear Parents,  

This is our weekly bulletin. It is our aim to keep you informed about what your child is 

learning at school. The activities are suggestions of how you can help at home. You can 

make an observation on Tapestry of the activities your child chooses to do. Thank you 

for your continued support. 
 

Classes –  

The children have now been put into their classes and we hope they enjoy being a Rabbit or a 

Badger! 

Rabbit Class – Mrs Ogbeide  

Badger Class – Mrs Lamb and Mrs Merritt 

 

Our lovely TAs in Foundation are; Mrs Wilson, Mrs Fuller, Miss Cosham, Mrs O’Reily and Mrs 

Dobson 
 

Tapestry- 

You should now have received your activation link and been able to activate your account. 

Please come and talk to Mrs Fuller if you have any issues with Tapestry.  

 

Next week - 

We will be looking at Bears. Please take a photo of your child holding a special bear and 

upload it to Tapestry so that we can look at them as a class next week. We will be talking 

about why they are special to them.  

 

In Maths we are continuing to look at the number 4 and shapes that have 4 and 3 sides.  Play 

an outdoor game. Draw a large chalk circle and throw 4 objects into the circle. How many land 

inside? How many land outside? How could you record your score? 

 

Please Remember-  

 School is now providing fruit for snack time so there is no need to bring any fruit from 

home. However, please send in a labelled bottle of water for your child to use during 

the day. 

 If your child is having a packed lunch, please send in a labelled lunch bag. 

 If your child is having a lunch provided by school, please talk to your child about the 

options on offer for that day. 

 Please don’t send in a lunch bag if your child is having a school lunch. 
 

Hand sanitiser –  

The children have been brilliant at washing their hands in school using the soap and hot 

water. Please don’t provide your child with their own hand sanitiser because we cannot make 

sure that this is monitored. 

 

Please ensure you keep up to date with all the school dates/news and PTA events at our 

website, www.willowbankinfant.com.  Mrs Masters publishes a weekly newsletter every Friday.  

http://www.willowbankinfant.com/


 


